
                 

 

Our October calendar began with visitors from DART (DIALYSIS AND RENAL TRANSPLANT) who 

came to relax and enjoy a fun day at the club. Thank you to all those club members who came 

along and assisted. 

DRAWN DOUBLES 

Our annual competition was held on October the 12th. A round robin of six games was played 

and thoroughly enjoyed by all who participated. The games played out smoothly, and our 

referee wasn’t called upon unduly. It was back to normal for Judy and Ceciley wearing two hats 

again, very much appreciated. They do manage this role so well. As usual we were well catered 

for by the kitchen. Jan never left her post…thanks Jan. 

 Teams                                 

The Winners were Steve Robb and Vicki Spitz: Runners up Brigitte Carosin and Bette Dawson. 

 Vicki & Steve                                                              Jan 
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DOLLY DAY                      HHCCC RETAINS DOLLY 2024                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                         

The result was 14 to 11 and a fun day was had by all. Our’s was enhanced 

by the fact Dolly stays in our pastures for another year. It really was a 

pleasant competition, with a very happy outcome. Thank you everyone for 

your contribution of goodies for morning tea, it was a great spread.  

                                                                                                 Bernie Lynch & Peter Hetherington                                                      

SAUSAGE SIZZLE  

Many thanks to all those involved. The sausage sizzle is always a great success in generating 

funds for the club. A very large thank you must go to our organizer Dave Hedges.  

NEED TO KNOW             

As of November 1st, summer play hours come into effect. Weekdays 8.am for 8.30 start  

Tree Lopping has been arranged for 20th Nov. Normal Wednesday play has been cancelled and 

transferred to Tuesday 19th Nov. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

PARRY SHIELD WEDNESDAY 13TH NOVEMBER. Handicaps 12 and over  

PARRY CUP FRIDAY 15TH NOVEMBER. Handicaps 11 and under 

Nomination sheets available in clubhouse. Please support our tournaments, a lot of effort goes 

into events for club members. Your participation results in a more vibrant club for all. 

Our water woes are going to be with us for another couple of weeks when hopefully they will 

be resolved. Meanwhile, a big thank you to all those who give their time to water the courts 

during the present crisis. 


